
WHY IS THIS EVENT  

IMPORTANT TO  

ATTEND? 

 

• You will get to visit 

your student’s class-

room . 

• Opportunity to view 

student work. 

• Chance to  look at 

grade level curriculum 

and expectations for 

the year. 

• Ask classroom teacher 

any questions you 

might have about their 

expectations 

• Sign up to volunteer 

 

Date:  09/24/2013 
Time: 6:00 - 7:00 PM 

Antonia Crater 
Open House  

Dear Parents, 
 
At Crater, parents are a vital part of the learning 
process. 
 
We hope you will join us for our OPEN HOUSE on 
Tuesday, September 24th from 6 - 7 PM.  This year 
we are trying something a little different than we 
have done in the past few years.  Kindergarten 
through second grade students can be dropped off in 
the gym at 6 PM while parents of those students go 
to the classrooms to hear a short presentation from 
the teachers.  Then at 6:30 you can come pick up 
your student from the gym and have them take you 
back to the classroom to show it off.  I understand if 
you have kids in two different grade levels that you 
may have to choose one or the other presentation.  If 
this is the case feel free to contact the teacher to get 
the information she presents at another time. 
 
For 3rd - 5th grade students the classrooms will be 
open for you to visit but there will be no presenta-
tions.  Feel free to come by anytime between 6 and 7 
PM to enjoy having your student show off their 
classroom. 
 
We hope you will be able to attend and look forward 
to seeing you. 
 
Mr. Fisher 


